

Ref.: ED/L/0529/23/BM-FPM

22 March 2023

## **A2Z Architectural Engineering Consultancies**

P.O Box 231597 Dubai, U.A.E.

Tel: +971 4 2425535

Project:

NMC Hospital Extension (B+G+3+Roof) on Plot No.598-1826

Subject:

**Letter of Appreciation** 

Dear Sir,

We would like to extend our appreciation towards your team members for the successful completion of NMC Extension project on time and with great efficiency. The design works and supervision carried out by your team for this project was truly commendable. We really appreciate your efforts and professionalism by which you have completed the project on time.

Once again, we would like to thank you and congratulate you and your team members for the hard work and dedication.

We wish you all the best and good luck for your upcoming projects.

Best Regards,

for Dubai Investments Park Development Co. LLC.,

Omar Al Mesmar General Manager



